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"The most valuable player is the one who makes the most players valuable"
– Peyton Manning

SCB Families:

If you are like me right now, you are
watching football.

One of my favorite things to watch in
football is the intensity of the coaches.
As I watch them, it reminds me of our
teachers; of people who are intensely
invested in the success of our
students.

I have watched them all year setting
up environments for students to be
successful, to make sure that they are
playing on a field where they can
learn and grow - these people are
truly MVPs at SCB.

Join me in thanking them for their
incredible work with our students - they are the backbone of our school
community, and we are so lucky they share their talents with us all.

St. Charles Borromeo, Pray for us

Beth O'Reilly
Principal, SCB

#scbtacoma #scbLovingthroughServing

School HappeningsSchool Happenings

Upcoming Events:Upcoming Events:

January:January:
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mailto:schoolinfo@stcharlesb.org
https://www.facebook.com/scbtacoma
https://www.instagram.com/stcharlestacoma/
https://www.stcharlesb.org/
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https://www.linkedin.com/sharing/share-offsite/?url=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1137422723524/3d530b2e-5e6f-4cdd-8429-42050f5dc682


January 10: Enrollment Open House
January 11: Girl Scout Information Meeting
January 15: No School - MLK Day
January 16: Currently Family Re-enrollment closesJanuary 16: Currently Family Re-enrollment closes
January 16: SCOPE Meeting @ 6pm
January 16: SCOPE Parent University @ 7pm
January 17: Enrollment Open House
January 18: School Commission Meeting at 5pm
January 20: SCOPE Father Daughter Dance
January 24: SCOPE Boosterthon Kicks Off
January 26: Intermediate Level Mass
January 28 - February 3: Catholic School's Week
January 28: Catholic School's Week Mass & Open House
January 31: Auction Shirt Day
January 31: Noon Dismissal
January 31: SCOPE Chick-Fil-A Takeover Day from 12pm - 2pm

February:February:
February 2: All School Mass
February 2: Boosterthon Event
February 3: Spaghetti Feed & Bingo Night

February 23: New Date for SCOPE Middle School Game NightFebruary 23: New Date for SCOPE Middle School Game Night

Serving Through GenerosityServing Through Generosity
Excellence in Education Annual Fund CampaignExcellence in Education Annual Fund Campaign

Goals:Goals:
Participation:Participation: 100% of SCB Families

Financial:Financial: $200,000

Every donation is important!Every donation is important!

Many small donations become a large
donation. You might also consider a
monthly donation over the next 10
months; a donation of $20 a month
becomes $200 after 10 months.

All donations, whether large or small, are needed and welcomed!All donations, whether large or small, are needed and welcomed!

We are 77%% of the way to meet our Annual Fund goal of $200,000.
We very much need your help to accomplish this!

If you have not donated yet, please consider making a donation here:
Serving Through Generosity Annual Fund CampaignServing Through Generosity Annual Fund Campaign

More SCB News and InformationMore SCB News and Information

https://stcharlesb.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/ServingThroughGenerosityExcellenceinEducationAnnualFund/tabid/1379678/Default.aspx


Quick Notes:Quick Notes:

Current Student Re-Enrollment:Current Student Re-Enrollment:
Re-Enrollment for our current students is due on next
Tuesday, January 15th. Please be sure to fill out all
your information as soon as possible. Almost all our
grade levels are filled and have waiting lists, so it is
incredibly important to get it complete to hold your
spot! Please also make sure you fill out the in-parishn-parish
or Catholic neighboring parishCatholic neighboring parish tuition application.

Inclement Weather:Inclement Weather:
As we move into the season of inclement weather, we will be watching the roadways
and conditions to ensure school is only open when it is safe for all to travel in and
have people in the building. We will call any snow day between 6:30-7 AM and will
send out any closure announcements via social media, text, and email. Stay warm
SCB!

Parking Lot Safety:Parking Lot Safety:
Please take extra precautions in our parking lot to maintain the speed limit (5 MPH),
stay off cell phones, and always yield to the students during drop off and pick up.
We have placed extra crossing guards outside to minimize traffic issues. The safetyThe safety
of our students is our number one priority.of our students is our number one priority.

Hot Lunch Survey:Hot Lunch Survey:
LAST CALL! Let us know how you are enjoying our hot lunch program, by taking
this survey: Hot Lunch SurveyHot Lunch Survey. January lunch menu is in Renweb!

SCB Social:SCB Social:
Please also send us your photos/videos of your child participating in any school
related events, extra-curricular activities or on an adventure
to scbsocial@stcharlesb.orgscbsocial@stcharlesb.org

Girl ScoutGirl Scout
Information MeetingInformation Meeting

Join us THIS Thursday, January
11th to learn more about Girl
Scouts!

Both parents and students
welcome. The parents will meet
while the girls do an activity.

Date: Thursday, January 11th
Time: 5:30pm - 6:30pm
Location: SCB - Feist Hall
Ages: Kindergarten - 8th grade

https://files.ecatholic.com/27861/documents/2024/1/In-Parish Tuition Application 24-25.pdf?t=1704236201000
https://files.ecatholic.com/27861/documents/2024/1/Catholic Out of Parish Tuition Application 24-25.pdf?t=1704236232000
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011jVlteHwvRkIFcdgPY1xmXPF2qC0_GJ66DCS52eXkKq18bc6IhOizlrp69r4B_TrTv88pJezTY1oePywstWHTPgyWCCDgT3ctGRE2V6gQGD1vSxEw7fj13PIlU3IyyRF0tY7DVo541_4vLpKZie8gHzjHICQqRYg4koUZ0wBKYUQyC4JCpVLPmDvKnZKXZUjdmxNgpJY5ooQe-x447Yx_-8lUl-VmSJyxR0faqFb2usMndhiQXMrk8Qv2ZVfwfOR&c=9pjyL9BSMu1yblVz_F6UK2d4bK3KCuh4aHYRYTlYWv7j-WmucvNFkQ==&ch=CZ2b9w8DG1hZc0lU_vluHLQiFc7gJYT6czCf3awqSPRlVyUH-Sq_RA==
mailto:scbsocial@stcharlesb.org


Please RSVP to
ksullivan@girlscoutsww.orgksullivan@girlscoutsww.org
RSVP not necessary to attend.

We are hiring for our Toddler ProgramWe are hiring for our Toddler Program

We are currently have open positions for the fall in our
Toddler Program.

Full time toddler program teacher
Full time toddle program aide

If you are interested in applying, please click here!here!

Catholic Schools WeekCatholic Schools Week
January 28th - February 3rd

mailto:ksullivan@girlscoutsww.org
https://www.applitrack.com/seattlearch/onlineapp/default.aspx?AppliTrackPostingSearch=location:%22St.+Charles+Borromeo%2c+Tacoma%22


Oddles of Noodles CollectionOddles of Noodles Collection
January 29th - February 2nd

We will be having our Annual Oddles of Noodles
competition!

Bring your Cup O'Noodles to school to support the
Tacoma Rescue Mission.

SCB Health Room UpdateSCB Health Room Update

Cold and flu season is upon us as wellCold and flu season is upon us as well
as other childhood bugs and virusesas other childhood bugs and viruses

We are now in the thick of cold and flu season. If



your child is ill and running a fever, please be sure
to keep them home.

In addition, we have seen a handful of cases of head
lice and hand, foot, and mouth disease. These are
normal occurrences in early education classrooms,
but. please be sure to check your child!

If you have any questions, please call the front
office.

SCOPE News & InformationSCOPE News & Information

SCOPE MeetingSCOPE Meeting

Join us Tuesday, January 16th for our
January SCOPE Meeting.

This is open to all St. Charles' parents
and guardians.

Let us know you are coming by
RSVPing here!here!

Father-Daughter DanceFather-Daughter Dance

Join us for our Annual Father-Daughter
Dance!

Date:Date: Saturday, January 20th
Time:Time: 6pm-8pm
Location: Location: Feist Hall
Cost:Cost: $50 per family

Father-Daughter Dance RSVP FormFather-Daughter Dance RSVP Form

SCOPE Volunteer OpportunitiesSCOPE Volunteer Opportunities

We have a couple of new volunteer opportunities coming up:

Chick-Fil-A Take Over Day SupportChick-Fil-A Take Over Day Support
Catholic Schools Week Teacher Appreciation Day LunchCatholic Schools Week Teacher Appreciation Day Lunch

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084EAFAE28A5FDC16-43513126-january
https://files.constantcontact.com/4c96da3d801/a7d57d2c-f525-4d73-b572-10299d27f39c.pdf
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084EAFAE28A5FDC16-46966177-chickfila#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084EAFAE28A5FDC16-43513109-catholic#/


Parent UniversityParent University
Responding to Stress: Building Strength in FamiliesResponding to Stress: Building Strength in Families

Tuesday, January 16thTuesday, January 16th
7pm - 8:30pm7pm - 8:30pm

Feist HallFeist Hall

To attend: To attend: Please fill out this formPlease fill out this form

Childcare available, please RSVP today!Childcare available, please RSVP today!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSePydx4FlLbRxyJ-h2j0BBPyFENSqwTxnMSEBzPYx4yQXwqjQ/viewform


SCB AthleticsSCB Athletics

SCB BasketballSCB Basketball

3-4-5th grades Basketball and Middle School boys
Basketball is underway.

MS Girls basketball to begin in January. All rosters are



closed.
Game schedules can be found on
https://stcharlesb.org/cyo-athleticshttps://stcharlesb.org/cyo-athletics for MS girls

Any questions, please email cyo@stcharlesb.orgcyo@stcharlesb.org

SCB MS Boys Basketball Uniform ReturnSCB MS Boys Basketball Uniform Return
Please return all Middle School Boys Basketball Uniforms to the front office.
Please put them in a Ziplock bag labeled with the student's name.

Off to the RacesOff to the Races Applause Auction Applause Auction

The Auction Team is looking for
donations of Champagne!

If you bring in 1 bottle of champagne
worth $25 or more, you can collect 1
volunteer hour!

You can collect a max of two hours.

Please bring your donations to the
Advancement Office.

The Auction Procurement Team is
looking for vacation homes for this
year's auction.

If you have a vacation home within
driving distance, that you would be
willing to donate time at for the
auction, please email
auction@stcharlesb.orgauction@stcharlesb.org or reach out the
Advancement Office!

This is a great way to take care of your
auction donation!

https://stcharlesb.org/cyo-athletics
mailto:cyo@stcharlesb.org
mailto:auction@stcharlesb.org


The Off to the Races Auction Registry is
up! Buy any of the items on our list herehere,
and they will be sent straight to the
school, and you can easily take care of
your auction item donation. 

Families who donate to the auction,
whether by procuring, donating to our
Super Shopper Fund, or purchasing
items off of our registry, will get
Procurement Free Dress for their
students on March 29th.

Sponsorship OpportunitiesSponsorship Opportunities

We have many sponsorship opportunities
available for this year's Off to the Races
Applause Auction!

Sponsorships range from $10,000-$500.
Sponsoring the auction will take care of all
your auction requirements!

Auction Sponsorship OpportunitiesAuction Sponsorship Opportunities

Loving God Through Serving OthersLoving God Through Serving Others

January Food Bank Donations:January Food Bank Donations:
Fruit CupsFruit Cups

For the month of January, we will be collecting fruit cups
for the St. Charles food bank.

Please drop them off in the large white bins in our main
hallway.

January Service Project:January Service Project:
Club VinnyClub Vinny

This will be an on-going SCB organization! If you are interested in participating,
please fill out the following form: Club Vinny Interest FormClub Vinny Interest Form

Our Middle School students will complete their first service project on January 25th
before school from 7:15am - 8:15am. They will be making sandwiches for our
community.

https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/2KZLU916RCTRK
https://stcharlesb.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/OfftotheRacesApplauseAuction/SponsorshipOpportunities/tabid/1374898/Default.aspx
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfhxZNy2G9PRn81V1Jq4YahxHuvO40BqpiOMR_tMFsrbB5Viw/viewform


SCOPE is our parent/teacher organization. SCOPE stands for St. Charles Organization ofSCOPE is our parent/teacher organization. SCOPE stands for St. Charles Organization of
Parents & Educators. This is a great way to get involved in the school and community,Parents & Educators. This is a great way to get involved in the school and community,

find out about events, and meet new families.find out about events, and meet new families.
We would love for you to join us!We would love for you to join us!

Volunteer OpportunitiesVolunteer Opportunities

Volunteer OpportunitiesVolunteer Opportunities
We have a couple of ongoing volunteer
opportunities for families:

Playground Volunteers: Sign Up to Help onSign Up to Help on
the Playgroundthe Playground

Nurse's Office Volunteers: Sign Up to Help inSign Up to Help in
the Nurse's Officethe Nurse's Office

Lunch Helper: Sign Up to Help with Lunch &Sign Up to Help with Lunch &
Milk DistributionMilk Distribution

Lucky You! Game Help: Sign Up to Help with the Lucky You! Yard GameSign Up to Help with the Lucky You! Yard Game

Counselor CornerCounselor Corner

If you would like your student to spend time with Mrs. Nelson,
please fill out the Counseling Request FormCounseling Request Form

If you are interested in getting a referral through our Care

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-playground1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-nurses
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0E4FABA92EA5F49-lunch1#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-46676678-lucky#/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_0nGPPnYQsMDAbPNXpTGCpTiM3Lws4i3JffVxrVtUvsfVjg/viewform


Solace partnership, please contact Mrs. Nelson.

 
2024-2025 Enrollment Information2024-2025 Enrollment Information

Parish NewsParish News





Click Here to Sign UpClick Here to Sign Up

Click Here to VolunteerClick Here to Volunteer
  

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School
7112 South 12th Street

Tacoma, WA 98465
253-564-5185

Our newsletters are also on our website- check it out!
https://stcharlesb.org/good-newshttps://stcharlesb.org/good-news

Subscribe to our e-calendar: https://www.stcharlesb.org/school-
calendar

Contact UsContact Us
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